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Hello 

I am in support of in-person, date of the election the standard for conducting an 

election. I think this is a fair easy way to insure secure election results. We have tried 

the current method and it doesn’t work. Too many questions and problems with 

system. Results from elections taking months to tabulate. In person voting solves lots 

of problems with verification of identity.  


